
 
 

Report to Town Council 

 

Part of our funding agreement with Cotswold National Landscape(CNL)  for the Walkers are Welcome project is 
the installation of 3 interpretation boards. These have been agreed as 2 at Mill Field and 1 at Centenary Wood. 
Christine Elliott is designing the Centenary Wood one and Frances has designed the 2 for Mill Field.  

The Mill Field ones currently focus on the meadow restoration project and the river . There is thought that the 
history of Mill Field should be displayed as well. 

David Green has donated four boards from Blenheim. This means there is one spare.  

Proposal: to accept quote from Evenlode Landscaping for installation of three boards at cost of £192 (partly 
covered by CNL funding) 

Proposal: use the fourth board for the history of Mill field. This would result in having three boards at Mill 
field. 

The TC would have to cover the whole cost of printing and  installation of the fourth board (installation cost 
would be £57). 

Proposal: spend £50 plus VAT for an Ordnance Survey licence which gives us permission to use their map on 
the boards 

Proposal: to agree content of three interpretation boards 

Subject: Walkers are Welcome -interpretation boards 

From: LW 

Date:  20/09/2024 

For information only 

Summary of decisions or actions requested (including timing):  

• to agree content and design of interpretation boards 

• to agree cost of installation by Evenlode Landscaping 

• to consider installation of fourth board 
 

 

Financial implications:  

Communications:  



 

 

 



 

Centenary Wood 


